Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Menna Tesfatsion <menna@laphamcompany.com>

Sent: Monday, April 24, 2017 2:53 PM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Cc: Ron Elvidge; gkongwashworld@comcast.net; jredding@wendel.com; Roe, Dilan, Env.
Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; Benjamin Lewis

Subject: Re: ACDEH Correspondence RO2981

Hello - I'm no longer managing property for Lapham. | have copied Ben Lewis who is now managing the subject
properties.

Thanks,
Menna

On Apr 24, 2017, at 12:11 PM, dehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org> wrote:

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Department of Environmental Health’s (ACDEH) correspondence for your
case, RO0002981

Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACDEH

<CORRES_L_2017-04-20_2.pdf>



